
From: Kelly Lake @co.car ton.mn.us
Subject: RE: updates

Date: May 8, 2020 at 6:25 PM
To: Br an Sm th @co.kanabec.mn.us, @co.hubbard.mn.us, Chr s Cau k @sher ff.co. sant .mn.us,

Dan Gu da @co.a tk n.mn.us, @co.c earwater.mn.us, @co.be tram .mn.us,
Fred Pet te @fd pd.com) @fd pd.com, @co.po k.mn.us, Jason Boman

@co.marsha .mn.us, Josh Guenther @co.mahnomen.mn.us, Ke y Lake @co.car ton.mn.us,
Mark W want @so.co.k ttson.mn.us, @sher ff.co.red- ake.mn.us, @co.wadena.mn.us, Ray Kuzn a

@penn ngtonsher ff.org, Ross L tman @st ou scountymn.gov) @st ou scountymn.gov,
@croww ng.us, Shawn Larsen @co.morr son.mn.us, @co.becker.mn.us,

Tom Burch @co.cass.mn.us) @co.cass.mn.us, V c W ams @co. tasca.mn.us

This message was sent securely using Zix®

I forgot to include information on the civil disturbance Mass exercise that the State is
planning at Camp Ripley.  That has been re-scheduled to Thursday, June 18th beginning
around 8:00am.  The scenario will be civil disturbance at a river crossing where the
pipeline is being constructed.
 
Sheriffs/Chiefs are encouraged to attend and bring a command staff with if you would like
to observe the exercise.  If you have staff that you want to participate in the exercise, that
could be arranged as well.  More information on the exercise will be coming out.
 
If you know that you are attending, let me know if you plan on lunch at Ripley.  A head
count is needed for planning purposes.
 
Thanks.
 
Kelly
 
From: Kelly Lake 
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 4:21 PM
To: Brian Smith @co.kanabec.mn.us>; @co.hubbard.mn.us; Chris
Caulk @sheriff.co.isanti.mn.us>; Dan Guida @co.aitkin.mn.us>;

@co.clearwater.mn.us; @co.beltrami.mn.us; Fred Petite
@fdlpd.com) @fdlpd.com>; @co.polk.mn.us; Jason

Boman @co.marshall.mn.us>; Josh Guenther
@co.mahnomen.mn.us>; Kelly Lake @co.carlton.mn.us>; Mark

Wilwant @so.co.kittson.mn.us>; @sheriff.co.red-lake.mn.us;
@co.wadena.mn.us; Ray Kuznia @penningtonsheriff.org>; Ross

Litman @stlouiscountymn.gov) @stlouiscountymn.gov>;
@crowwing.us; Shawn Larsen @co.morrison.mn.us>;

@co.becker.mn.us; Tom Burch @co.cass.mn.us)
@co.cass.mn.us>; Vic Williams @co.itasca.mn.us>

Subject: updates
 
All:
 
Attached is a training notice for any agencies that have staff needing the basic Mobile
Field Force training.  Training consists of 2 hours classroom, remainder practical
exercise/hands-on.  We will be hosting that class twice in Carlton June 2nd and June 5th. 
 
We are also working on rescheduling the Mobile Field Force command training that was



We are also working on rescheduling the Mobile Field Force command training that was
slated for the end of March in Carlton.  I will get those dates out to you as soon as I have
more details.  They are looking like towards the end of June.
 
Also attached for your information is the Public Utilities Commission approved Line 3
Routing Permit.  Page 26 and 27 specifically talk about the Public Safety Escrow
Account.    We hope to  have more detailed information out by end of next week
regarding the Liaison, the process for reimbursement, the forms, etc.
 
Save the date for upcoming full group Northern Lights Public Safety Task Force
meetings.  I plan on sending WebEx meeting invites out for May 27th, June 10th, June
24th, July 8th.
 
We are planning as though the L3 construction will begin sometime in the middle of July. 
All permits have NOT been approved, but we are told to go by that until we hear different.
 
Any questions, let me know, or contact one of the other planning Committee
representative Sheriffs (Glander, Guida, Halverson, or Smith)
 
Have a good weekend.  Stay safe & healthy!
 
Kelly
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